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Announcements & 
Reminders 
 

The Year 3 Team would like 
to wish you all a Happy New 
Year. 

 

Please remind your children 
to bring back their water 
bottles and PE kits if they 
were taken home to be 
cleaned over the holidays. 

 

 

Class Assemblies: 

3JB– Tuesday 28th January 
9.10am 

 

3KB - Tuesday 4th February 
9.10am 

 

3WD - Tuesday 11th Febru-
ary 9.10am 

 

 

 

 

Reading Diaries must be signed at 
home before  we can change books! 

 

Please can children in Year 3 continue to 
access Times Tables Rock Stars and 
Spelling Shed at home.  

 

 

 

In Maths—this week we will be multiplying 
2 digits by 1 digit. 

In English— we will be looking at our new 
text ‘Escape from Pompeii’ and writing a re-
port. 

Homework Project 

Can you research about different types of  

skeletons? 

For example, invertebrates, vertebrates and 
exoskeletons. 

 

English & Maths 


